
Re-sending no. 378
October 24, 2014
Based upon readers’ advice that EC no. 378 was very poorly
formatted for some e-mail clients, we are re-transmitting it
for hopefully improved reading. Thus, for Christ the King
weekend, subscribers will have two EC’s in their inboxes; EC
380 will follow close upon the re-transmission of 378. We
apologize  for  any  inconvenience  caused  by  the  first  poor
transmission, and hope that, this time around, no. 378 is
legible.
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